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I would like to thank the Committee for the opportunity it provided to 

discuss Estyn’s Annual Report and Accounts. The session and subsequent 

report ‘Scrutiny of Public Accounts 2015-16’ will help inform Estyn’s 

approach when drafting its future Annual Reports and Accounts to ensure 

they remain transparent, informative and easy to digest. 

 


